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Patient Participation Group 
Minutes of Meeting  

24th January 2017 
Tuxford Surgery 

Meeting Opened: 6.30 p.m.  
 

Present: 
Oliver Lord (Practice Manager)       
Dr Chris Shearstone-Walker        
Graham Nicholls (Chairman)        
Joan Moorhouse (Vice) 
 

             

Apologies for absence: 
No apologies received.           
          

 
 

 
1. National Association of Patient Participation (NAPP)  

OJL discussed that he had yet to receive any information from NAPP after the practice joined 

(following last meeting). OJL to chase up in preparation for next meeting. 

 

2. Premises Improvement Plans 
OJL commented that the practice have received no new news from NHS England regarding 
Premises Improvement. 
 

3. House Development Plans 
The group briefly discussed housing development plans within the area covered by Tuxford Medical 
Centre. 
 

4. Chairman Standing Down 
Mr Nicholls expressed that he felt the time was right for him to stand down from the position of 
Chairman. 
The group discussed future Patient Group Committee. 

 
 

 
Meeting finished at 7.30 - Next meeting Wednesday 22 March 2017 at 6pm 
 

Don’t forget any other suggestion for the Newsletter to morgan.davies@nhs.net 

mailto:morgan.davies@nhs.net

